
Sandgate Park
Although Sandgate Park remains

open for exercise, on 23rd March the
Government required the closure of:

Enclosed spaces in parks, including
playgrounds, sports courts and

pitches, and outdoor gyms or similar.

Our children’s playground, games
pitches, zip wire, adult play

equipment and petanque court
are therefore CLOSED as of now,

and should not be used.

Please respect this closure, which is
for public health reasons.


